

Prof. Dr. Masato Katoh Shinshu University 8304, Minamiminowa-mura, Kamiina-gun, Nagano Japan 399-4598

Nov. 14, 2018

Dear Prof. Katoh,

This letter serves as a formal invitation for you to visit East China Normal University (ECNU) for participating academic communication activities including research seminars and bilateral cooperation meetings on Dec. 4, 2018.

During your visit, you are kindly invited to give a presentation about your recent research on laser scanning in forest applications and smart precision forestry in Japan. It is also expected to define the roadmap leading to further cooperative projects concerning both research and education during the bilateral cooperation meetings.

We are looking forward to meeting you in Shanghai.

Sincerely,

Associate Professor

Dr. Kun Song

East China Normal University (ECNU)

No. 500, Dongchuan Road, Shanghai, 200241, P.R. China

Tel.: +86-21-54341272

Email: ksong@des.ecnu.edu.cn